January 2024



Office of
Family Ministry
& Respect Life
and
Office of
Catechesis
& Youth

A Blessed New Year to you!

We hope that this season of Christmas was one filled with joy and rest.

May the new year come with many blessings to you and each of your loved ones!

Rite of Election

This year's Rite of Election will be celebrated **Sunday, February 18** at the Cathedral of the Holy Spirit with Bishop Kagan. Please RSVP with the names of the catechumens participating from your parish to Neil Albaña at nalbana@bismarckdiocese. com by Friday, February 9.

Visit bismarckdiocese.com/rcia-1 for more information regarding the event.

Cor Christi

The dates for Cor Christi this summer are **July 8-12**, **2024** for week one and **July 15-19**, **2024** for week two. For more information and to print the registration form, visit:

bismarckdiocese.com/corchristi.

Please contact Nick Emmel at nicholasemmel@gmail.com or 612-275-2928 with any questions.

Steubenville St. Paul, July 2024: Registrations opening in February!

The Bismarck Diocese is set to host our annual trip to the St. Paul Steubenville Conference this summer. The Steubenville Conferences are hosted by Franciscan University and provide youth the opportunity to encounter Christ in a powerful way through testimonies, talks, fellowship, the sacraments and adoration. This year's Steubenville Conference trip will be to St. Paul, Minn. from **July 25-28, 2024**.

For more information or to register, please visit this link. If you are interested in attending or serving as a chaperone (+21), registrations open **Wednesday**, **February 14 at 10 a.m. CT**.

Neil Albaña

Catechesis and Youth Director 701-204-7206 • nalbana@bismarckdiocese.com

Amanda Jensen

Family Ministry and Respect Life Director ajensen@bismarckdiocese.com 701-204-7205

